
Year 5 and 6 students are invited to submit artwork  
for the 2025 P&C Art Awards.

Students may submit one piece of original artwork to
Mrs Bennett or Mrs Le Febvre in the Art Room
no later than the first day back in Term 4,

Tuesday 14th October, 2025.
10 finalists will be displayed at the KPS Open Night.

The KPS Board will vote for the P&C Art Award, with the winner’s  
artwork retained by the school to be displayed in the front office area.  
The KPS staff and students will the vote for a People’s Choice Award.

Artwork can be mounted on card but not in professional or glass frames please.
Pieces can be any medium (paper, clay, textile, sculpture etc.)
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